Volume 19, Issue 09

SEPT-2016



From the Management Team:

The Pool and Spa deck has been refinished. Enjoy!! We would like to take a moment and thank you all for keeping the weeds away and your spaces looking so beautiful. We receive a lot of compliments from visitors to the park on how lovely it always looks!

SO A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL!!

Until next time ~ Brigitte, Amy, Fay and Carla

WORK REQUEST FORMS

If you are planning on any exterior home improvements, remember all exterior work must be approved by the park in writing. We have a form in the office we can provide you. It may take up to two weeks to have your request approved, so please submit early! We encourage improvements to your homes and want to make the process as easy as we can.

Remember exterior work

WELCOME!To Our New Residents:

includes painting & landscaping.

Richard & Carol Jones Lynn Dana Raeane Skinner



GUEST REGISTRATION:

Please register all overnight guest with the office upon arrival or prior to their arrival. Forms are available on the rec hall bulletin board along with our departure forms!

RETURNING RESIDENTS:

Be sure to call or stop by the office to let us know you've returned.

SKIRTING:

Please check around your home for loose skirting or other access holes used by rabbits and stray cats under homes or sheds that need to be closed up. This will also help avoid bees using the access. Stray cats, birds & other animals attract coyotes and we wish to avoid their visits.

Observations on Aging:

As you get older your secrets are safe with your friends because they can't remember them either.

You can't stay young forever but you can be immature your entire life.

Disclaimer: Paradise Shadows or its staff does not endorse any company advertising attached or any referrals given. Please check references & licenses and obtain multiple bids before hiring. The attached flyers are paid advertisements benefitting your social association.

PARADISE SHADOWS OFFICE HOURS

Please note that the office hours are M—F 9:00am - 3:30pm
The phone is available after hours for EMERGENCIES only.

Please respect the office personnel's personal time and call only for emergencies when the office is closed. Thank you!



BEWARE OF THEIVES & STRANGERS

A bicycle was reported to have been taken from a shed in August. We want to remind everyone to please put your items in a locked secure area and remember do not open your door to strangers at anytime. If you see something suspicious, call the police immediately.

KEEP YOUR EYES & EARS OPEN!

Our Condolences

To the Families of Robert (Bob) Huot and Robert (Bob) Rexrode Both Bob's were long term Resident's of the park. Our thoughts & Frayers are with them and their Families.

